Chester Area School District Title I
Parent Involvement Policy

The Chester School District is dedicated to providing opportunities for students, parents, and teacher to work together to strengthen the educational process.  To provide opportunities for parents to be involved in their child’s education, the school district will conduct the following activities:
1. Chester School will hold an annual meeting to explain the program and to involve parents in the planning and development of the program. 
2. Parents will be notified at the beginning of the year of their child’s participation and will be provided with a copy of the Parent Involvement Policy and notified of their right to information.
3. At the time a student is enrolled in the Title I program, a school/student/parent compact will be signed to indicate the commitment of each party to the learning process.
4. Child progress reports will be prepared and shared with parents of Title I at the end of each grading period.  Title I teacher will participate in Parent Conferences.
5. [bookmark: _GoBack]Parents will be asked to complete a survey on the Title I program.
